
PHILIP D. MURPHY 
Governor 

SHEILA Y. OLIVER 
Lt. Governor 

J$htfe of � tfu J].erseg 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

Compliance and Enforcement 
Mail Code 401 -04B 

P. 0. Box420
Trenton, New Jersey 08625 -0420 

January 3, 2020 
CHRISTOPHER M WHALEN 

Reference: 

Dear Sir or Madame: 

LOGAN TOWNSHIP MUA 
PROGRAM INTEREST ID# 46557 
PROGRAM: Water Quality 
INSPECTION DATE: January 03, 2020 
Compliance Inspection # SCI 200001 

CATHERINE R. McCABE 
Commissioner 

On January 03, 2020, an inspection was conducted at your facility/site by Samuel Magro, of the Water C&E 
Program. The inspector determined that your facility was in compliance with applicable Department regulations 
and/or Permit conditions. Therefore, the Department now considers this inspection closed. 

Please note this letter pertains only to the observations of the equipment/area/conditions that were part of 
the inspection that occurred on January 03, 2020. 

You may review the inspection report online at wwvv.nj.gov/dep/inspections. Once you have accessed 
DEP's web site, please follow the instructions on the reverse side of page 2 of the enclosure. This web site also 
gives you the opportunity to provide us feedback about our operations. We would appreciate your input and will 
share all results with you upon your completion of a survey. 

The Department appreciates the continued operation of your facility/site in an environmentally responsible 
manner. 

If you have any questions regarding this inspection or correspondence, please contact Samuel Magro, of the 
Water C&E Program, at (856) 614-3655 .. 

Enclosure 
C: LOGAN TOWNSHIP MUA - facility 

Very truly yours, 

Elizabeth Dragon 
Assistant Commissioner 


